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This is a brief

 

 update on events for the remainder of 2014.  I am currently driving across the USA 
and then heading on to Modena for the Centennial Gathering in September.  I will send out a full 
newsletter on my return. 

 
 
 
Motorclassica     24 to 26 October 2014, Royal Exhibition Building, Carlton 
 

 
 
 
The celebration of Maserati's centenary will be a major feature of this year's Motorclassica.  There 
will be a wonderful array of both racing cars and road cars. Maserati Australia will also have a 
prominent display.  Please come along and support our marque and see a fabulous display of some 
of Australia's best cars. 
 
 
 
Motorclassica Club Sandwich   Saturday 25 October 2014, Royal Exhibition Building 
 
As part of the Motorclassica exhibition, the Maserati Register will be displaying as many old and 
new modern Maseratis as we can muster in a specially allocated area outside the exhibition 
Building.  This is a fabulous opportunity to exhibit a wide range of models and to promote the 
marque. 
 
I urge all Maserati owners to join us on the Saturday.  We need to provide numbers to Motorclassica 
as soon as possible, so please advise us if you wish to display your car.  Please reply to Sebastian 
Bongiorno with a copy to me at: 

sbongiorno@projectofficeinteriors.com.au 

gove@transaction.com.au 
 
  



 
Motorclassica TVC 
 
The Motorclassica TV commercial should be screening shortly and it features 3 Maseratis. There 
are 15, 30 and 60 second versions. 
 
 
 
Maserati Centennial Gathering,    Modena Italy, 18 to 20 September 2004 
 
Around 15 to 20 Australians will be attending the Centennial Gathering as part of various packages. 
If you are attending please let me know so that we can arrange an Aussie get-together over there. 
 
 
 
Maserati Australian Centenary Meet      Postponed 
 
Unfortunately, due to logitical and time constraints, it has been decided to postpone this Meet ( to be 
held over 3 nights) to early next year, probably around March or April.  More details to follow. 
 
 
Alfa Romeo Club Spettacolo     30 November, Wesley College 
 
This year (and ensuing years I hope), the Alfa Romeo Car Club will have a reserved area for 5 
classic examples from each of Maserati, Ferrari, Lamborghini, Fiat and Lancia. 
 
The club will provide a dedicated area on the Wesley College field for these companion Italian 
marques. 
 
 
Centenary Static Display     Docklands, 7 December (TBC) 
 
A static display is planned for Docklands which will showcase Maseratis of all ages.  We have 
tentative approval (subject to confirmation) from Melbourne City Council for a display on December 
14th which is the exact date of the Centenary.  We're hoping to get as many Maseratis as possible 
of all ages to the dispaly to end the Centenary year with a major display.  Please let me know if you 
wish to join us for this fabulous celebration. 
 
Thanks to Sebastian Bongiorno for his work and assistance in organising this. 
 
 
Italian Auto Icons    Sunday 1 March, 2015 
 
Following the success of the Italian Auto Icons earlier this year, another exhibition has been planned 
for Lygon Street in Carlton next year on 1st March.  Organisers want around 6 to 8 cars from each 
Italian Car Club.  More details nearer the event. 
 
 
Maserati International Rally,    France, 24 to 27 September 2015 
 
The Maserati Club of France is hosting the 2015 International Maserati Rally which will be held in 
SW France and the Basque area from the 24th to 27th September.  This will include drivews to 
famous locations including Bayonne, Biarritz and St Jean de Luz.  I will post more details as I 
receive them. 
 
 



Join the Club !!! 
 
Many of you who receive this newsletter are current or past Maserati owners, but are not currently 
members of the Maserati Club of Australia.  We are trying to organise more and more events for 
Maserati owners, so to those who are not currently members, please support us and join the club.  
The more owners and Maserati enthusiasts we have in the club, the more events we can organise 
for you. 
 
 
 

For any queries or further information on any of the above activities, please contact me 
(John Gove) on 0419 770 600 or email me at gove@transaction.com.au. 

 


